

American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology 2915 Vine Street Dallas, TX 75204 Phone: (214) 871-1619 Fax: (214) 871-1943

November 24, 2015

Basil Kapetanakis, M.D.

Greece

Athens, - 15237

Dear Doctor:

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have PASSED the 2015 Maintenance of Certification Secure Written Examination. This fulfills the Part III requirement of this 6-year cycle of your Maintenance of Certification.

The ABOG MOC program is now a continuous certification process.

Remember, in addition to passing the written MOC Examination, Diplomates in MOC Year 6 must also complete the Part II Lifelong Learning (articles and associated questions) and Part IV Quality Improvement assignments (modules and patient records).

Sincerely yours,

Windel

George D. Wendel, Jr. M.D. Director of Maintenance of Certification

GDW

ABOG ID: 9009991